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Liechtenstein welcomes the distinguished delegation of Denmark and wishes to thank for the information provided in the introductory statement and the national report. Liechtenstein welcomes Denmark’s efforts to implement recommendations since the last UPR as well as its strong commitment to human rights in general.

In a constructive spirit, Liechtenstein recommends that Denmark

1. Ratify the Kampala Amendments to the Rome Statute,
2. Continue its efforts to eliminate all forms of sexual and gender-based violence, including by addressing barriers to reporting, investigation and prosecution of sexual violence, and to provide justice to survivors,
3. Strengthen its efforts to thoroughly investigate all cases of human trafficking, including trafficking in children, and ensure survivor’s access to justice and reparations,
[bookmark: _GoBack]4. Increase its efforts to raise awareness of the unlawfulness of violence against children and promote non-violent forms of child-rearing. 

We thank you.
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